
Kayne Eras COVID-19 Safety Plan

In response to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the Kayne Eras School has 
developed a COVID-19 Safety Plan to be used conjunction with the ECF COVID-19 Prevention 
Plan.

This Safety Plan relies on common understanding of a “multiple barrier approach” to reduce 
exposure and transmission of the COVID-19 virus.  Students and staff will be safer, and our 
school will be stronger when multiple barriers separate them from the virus.

Barriers include:

• Personal health and hygiene – stay home if you are sick, avoid touching your face, etc.
• Hand Washing – Effective and frequent
• Face Coverings – Follow CDC, state and local guidelines
• Physical Distancing – Maintain 6 feet distance
• Cleaning Procedures - Common areas/points of contact multiple times daily and  as 

necessary
• Personal Protective Equipment – As required and necessary for the setting
• Training Requirements - See ECF COVID-19 Prevention Plan

The purpose of this COVID-19 Safety Plan is to identify and communicate the Kayne Eras 
School’s plan for protecting the health of all employees, students and visitors to our school 
building. This plan is effective immediately in response to guidance and regulations put in place 
by the state and local authorities.

All administrators, managers and supervisors are required to be familiar with and support the 
implementation of the Safety Plan in the school building.  

Application: 
All parts of this COVID19 Safety Plan apply to all operations of the Kayne Eras School and 
should be considered prior to entering the building or planning activities/events. In order to 
maintain the safety and well-being of all staff, students and visitors, it is important to review 
these expectations/procedures and the ECF COVID-19 Prevention Program before participating 
in any in-person school involvement.

Contacts/Additional Information: 
In order to get answers to questions efficiently, please direct them to the following people:

• Human Resources, Teresa Morrissey - tmorriseey@ecf.net
• Director of School Program, George Woods - gwoods@ecf.net
• Facility Maintenance Manager, Julio Santa Cruz -jsantacruz@ecf.net


